## CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION APRIL 24, 2018

The members of the Marshall City Council met for a Work Session at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 24, 2018 in the VIP room of the Martin Community Center, 1985 S. Odell, Marshall, Missouri, with the following members of the City Council present: Ron Ott, Chuck Hines, Charles Guthrey, Dan Brandt and Tom Hagedorn; City Administrator David Haugland and Assistant City Clerk Diane Green. Mayor Mark T. Gooden, Council Members Dewey Hendrix, Kirk Arends and Rudy Reyes excused absent.

Members of the Chamber of Commerce Board present: Stephanie Mullins, Susan Pointer, Lori Godsey, Jene Crook, Sharon Hoeflicker, Bob Reid, Julie Schwetz, Becky McRoberts, David Ripley, Amber Lopez and Director Jeanette Klinge.

City Administrator David Haugland explained the purpose of the meeting is to discuss how the Chamber and the City can work together to move our community forward.

The following items were discussed:

- Working together with Buxton to promote new retail and offering support to existing businesses
- Hosting a breakfast with Buxton and existing businesses
- Planning more events
- More information included in the Chamber newsletter.

City Administrator David Haugland announced the City will record the deed to the Habilitation Center property and discussed the plans for the property.

Council Member Ron Ott gave an update on the status of recruiting a grocery store.

The Marshall City Council made no decisions during the work session.

The work session ended at 6:42 p.m.

Chuck Hines, Mayor Pro Tem
ATTEST:
Diane Green, Assistant City Clerk